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On March 19, 2012, the Louisiana Student Financial Assistance Commission approved an administrative 
 rule change, effective immediately, regarding the eligibility requirement for students 25 years old or older.  
This rule change deletes the requirement that a student 25 years old or older must have a break in enrollment 
of at least two semesters to be eligible to receive a Go Grant. 

 
A copy of the Declaration of Emergency necessary to implement this rule change is included with this 
correspondence. 

 
Questions regarding the Louisiana Go Grant should be directed to Bonnie Lavergne, 225-219-7714 or 
blavergne@osfa.la.gov or Erica Hughes, 225-219-7707 or ehughes@osfa.la.gov.  
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